
White Bear Sports Center Renovation Project 
The White Bear Sports Center is home to many hockey players and figure skaters, but the facility and
refrigeration system are in need of repair. The estimated cost of repairing the rink is $5.5 million.
(Note: the rink renovation project will allow for a future build of a second rink, which is estimated to cost
an additional $12 million.)

The White Bear skating community has pledged $2.5 million toward the renovation, which will begin in
April 2018. Any amount we pay for in advance reduces future debt obligations. The White Bear Lake
Hockey Association has already started fundraising, but we need more help!

Your support can help up us make a difference! 

Please consider donating to the Rink Renovation Fund! Any contribution helps, and donations of $500 or
more will be recognized at the rink and online. Donations may be tax-deductible. Rink updates available on
Facebook at Friends of WBSC.

Questions?

Help us revitalize the rink!
White Bear Lake 

Hockey Association
White Bear Lake 
Figure Skating

Thank you for your support of the White Bear Sport Center Rink Renovation Project!
To donate online, visit: wblhockey.com/donate.

Name:_________________________________________

Company (optional): _____________________________

Address: _______________________________________

______________________________________________

Phone: ________________________________________

Email: _________________________________________

I would like to donate:
☐ $10 ☐ $25 ☐ $50
☐ $100 ☐ $500 ☐ $1,000
☐ $2,500 ☐ $5,000 ☐ _______ 

Checks payable to: WBL Hockey Association Rink Fund 
Send checks with this form to: White Bear Sports 
Center, P.O. Box 10585, White Bear Lake, MN 55110

Kevin McFarlane
651-363-1008
kmcfarlane333@gmail.com

Lisa Beecroft
612-250-4991
lisa.beecroft@me.com


